OFFICE OF THE MEDICAL SUPERINTENDENT
DR. N.C. JOSHI MEMORIAL HOSPITAL
GOVT. OF NCT OF DELHI
KAROL BAGH, NEW DELHI-110005

No.F.5(10)/2017/UMH = & 51— 5.3 Dated: & -<& -a5500

Notice

Due to unavoidable circumstances, the interview date that is 17/06/22 stands
cancelled for the post of SR which was published vide letter MNo. F.
S(10)/2017/JMH 2833-35 dated 07.06.2022. The post of Senior Resident
(ENT) was inadvertently mentioned in the above said interview notice due to
clerical error. Next interview date will be issued shortly.

Inconvenience caused is deeply regretted. L
b
(DR. SUNDEEP MIGLANI)
MEDICAL SUPERINTENDENT
Copy to:-

1. The Directorate General of Health Services, Gowt of NCT of Delhi, F-17,
Karkardooma, Delhi
2. Programmer Directorate General of Health Services. Delhi progdhs.delhi@nic.in with
the reguest to up Inad the above notice on the website,
e

3. All Notice Boards.
(DR. SUNDEEP MIGLANI)
MEDICAL SUPERINTENDENT



